verrzoilffemass

Homeowners Association

May 17, 2018
Re: Recording of HOA Meetings

At the May 15, 2018 HOA Board Meeting, the RWHOA Board of Directors
adopted a set of Rules for Recording HOA Meetings. These established Rules
clearly acknowledge the rights of any property owner to record any HOA
meetings as stated by the Florida Statutes. They are intended to ensure that
the recordings are done in a quiet, orderly fashion and that the resulting
recordings are not published on social media. Additionally, the rules ensure
that all meeting attendees are aware that their remarks are being recorded.

The HOA Board took this action after multiple complaints from attendees at the
Annual Meeting on April 17, 2018. The complaints were that some residents
had recorded the Annual meeting and that the attendees had not been
informed that they were being recorded.

These Rules have been reviewed by the HOA Lawyer and will go into effect on
June 1, 2018. These Rules are posted on the www.rwhoa.org website and at
Argus website for our community.

Click here to download the adopted Rules for Recording HOA meetings.
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